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September 16, 2016 

 

Dave Duncan 

City of Kelowna 

1435 Water Street 

Kelowna, BC V1Y 1J4 

 

 

Re:  Free Saturday Parking in December for Downtown Kelowna Visitors 

  

Please accept this letter as our formal request to continue with the long-standing 

holiday tradition of offering complimentary Saturday parking for the month of 

December 2016 to encourage visitation in Downtown Kelowna. This is a very 

important value added initiative for our Downtown retailers, services and restaurants 

during the holiday shopping season.  

 

We request parking charges be waived for Saturday parking in Downtown Kelowna, 

on-street and in City owned lots, commencing on December 3, 2016 and continuing 

through until December 31, 2016 (five Saturdays in total). We appreciate the City’s 

support and approval on this valued program. 

 

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you in 

advance for your time and attention to this request.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Peggy Athans  EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 

 
cc: Councillor Maxine Dehart 


